CPHS CONVOCATION & SCHOLARSHIP CEREMONY
Wednesday, September 7, 2022
10:00 a.m. – Hobson Performance Center, 
D. Rich Hall

Purpose of Convocation
The definition of “Convocation” is a gathering. The College of Pharmacy & Health Sciences at Campbell University begins each new academic year with a convocation ceremony to gather all students together as a celebration of the accomplishments of those before us and the goals of those ahead of us.  This year we have pleasure of combining the scholarship ceremony with the convocation ceremony.

Attendance
This year’s ceremony will be on Wednesday, September 7, at 10:00 a.m. in the Hobson Performance Center in D. Rich Hall. Graduate and professional classes for that morning are cancelled to allow these students to attend. Attendance is required.  If you have extenuating circumstances that prohibit your attendance, please contact your program manager/coordinator as soon as possible.

Parking
Students should park in the student designated parking lots.  Note: no student should be parked in a F/S parking lot for ceremony or any other day.

Class of 2022-2023 Information
[bookmark: _Hlk111729131]All CPHS students who are expected to graduate in December 2022, and May 2023, will be seated in the front middle section of Hobson by an usher. Students should plan to wear business dress and not bring personal items.  Doors will be open at 9:00 am.  Please be in your seats no later than 9:45 am.


All Students not graduating in December 2022 or May 2023 Information
Students who are not in the graduating class will have the option to sit in any designated student areas.  There is no assigned seating.  An usher will direct you to available student seats.  Students should plan to wear business dress and not bring personal items.  Doors will be open at 9:00 am.  Please be in your seats no later than 9:45 am.


If you have any questions, please contact your program manager.

Thank you.

